
I          I wish to express my feelings in regard to SB 466 which would increase the registration fees for recreational vehicles. My 
husband and I own a 38' Diesel pusher motor home. We are in our middle 70's and do not travel that much, but we have to pay for 
insurance and repairs for this vehicle. We also store it in the winter months which we are charged for. We feel that additional fees to 
renew tags for registration should not be significantly raised as it costs over $350.00. Undoubtedly, fuel costs are rising, along with 
the costs for repairs and maintenance so raising the fees for renewal seems to be punishing the rv owners. Hopefully, the State of 
Oregon can find another way to find funds for reimbursing towing companies to dispose and process these abandoned rv's.


